
 
1200 S. Powell Road, Independence Mo 64057 

Business (816) 229-4853  
 

1 

 
 

 
508 SE Carter Road.  

Regarding ground rough inspection: 

A dye test was performed on Friday January 20th. I (Josh Ward), along with an employee of A Bright Plumbing 
and Mitch Schwarz were present.  The test showed the ground rough plumbing to be installed in a satisfactory 
manner.  A Bright plumbing has also attested to the work completed.   

 

Sincerely 

Josh Ward 

COO 

H&R New Homes           

josh@houseandrenner.com 

C:816-256-9286                                               

 


